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Comments: Comment re: forest plan

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

 

I am concerned about the increase of motorized vehicles in the forest.  They are so noisy in what is otherwise a

serene and peaceful place for hiking &amp; mountain biking.  If they could be muffled it wouldn't be quite so bad

but they do a lot of damage to the hills &amp; trails also.  Thank you.  Nancy Foll, Colville 
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